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Pearl Liske

From: Lynn Carter [lcarter@mvlwb.com]
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2006 7:55 AM
To: 'Steven Shen'
Cc: permits@mvlwb.com
Subject: RE: Applications for PPPP from Tamerlane Ventures

Hello Steven - 

Thanks for your comments on this application.  Regarding your questions:

- There will be no camp set up on site "For the duration of the Pine Point Pilot Project, no Camp 
will be set up and all personnel will commute on a daily basis from the nearby communities (Fort 
Resolution and Hay River)" Refer to Question 5b on Land Use Permit Application.

- For wastewater/sewage disposal/drinking water plans see page 25-26 of the Project 
Description.

If, upon reviewing this information, you wish to submit further comments please do so.

Sincerely,
Lynn
__________________________________________________
 
Lynn Carter
Regulatory Officer
 
Mackenzie Valley Land & Water Board
7th Floor 4910 50th Avenue
P.O. Box 2130  Yellowknife, NT
X1A 2P6
Ph:  867-766-7471 (direct line)
Fax:  867-873-6610
 
 

-----Original Message-----
From: Steven Shen [mailto:Steven_Shen@gov.nt.ca] 
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2006 11:26 AM
To: lcarter@mvlwb.com
Cc: Duane Fleming (E-mail)
Subject: Applications for PPPP from Tamerlane Ventures



2

Dear Ms. Lynn Carter
Re: MV2006C0014 & MV2006L2-0003
Thank you for your information. It appears to us that the final report does not contain enough 
information on the camp water and food preparation for us to comment. please advise us the 
current solutions regarding the drinking water, food preparation and waste disposal on the PPPP 
camp sites.

Thanks

Steven Shen
Environmental Health Officer
Stanton Territorial Health Authority
Diamond Plaza, Main Floor
P.O. Box 10, Yellowknife
Northwest Territories X1A 2N1
Office: (867)669-8979
Direct: (867)766-7924
Fax: (867)669-7517
E-mail: steven_shen@gov.nt.ca


